NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF GRAFTON, VERMONT

The Grafton Capital Budget Committee will be holding a public hearing, on Monday, December 17, 2018 beginning at 5:45pm at the Grafton Town Garage, to review and approve the Capital Budget recommendations for the 2019/2020 fiscal year budget and to provide opportunity for public comment.

